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We are made of Steel 
 

As the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to evolve, we’d like to update our members & guests on the measures we’re taking to 
ensure patron and staff health in addition to that of our contractors, stakeholder, volunteers and the wider community. 
 
We have always placed an emphasis on cleanliness and hygiene throughout the club but in light of the current climate, some of the 
practices we’ve implemented to assist with the spread of Coronavirus include: 
 

• Hand sanitisers located throughout the club. 

• Enhanced workplace hygiene and cleaning practices. 

• Increasing daily cleaning frequencies. 

• Cutlery and napkins removed from tables. 

• Increased and enhanced cleaning of various touch points around the club such as bar tops, door handles, point of 

sales, button panels, CRT’s, ATM’s and more. 

• Regular spraying throughout the club with anti-bacterial spray. 

• The establishment of a Coronavirus working group with regular meetings and action planning. 

• Regular communication with staff, tenants, contractors and stakeholders. 

 

In addition to this we will also enhance and mitigate the risk of further spread by ensuring personnel stay at home if they are showing 
any symptoms, have travelled overseas or have been in close contact with a confirmed case of Coronavirus. 
 
The Steelers acknowledges that we all have a responsibility to minimise the risk of further spread of the virus. We respectfully 
request that our members and guests refrain from attending the club if you are showing any symptoms, have travelled overseas or 
have been in close contact with a confirmed case of Coronavirus. 
 
As the current situation is very fluid with regular updates coming from the various health departments and the government, we will 
continue adapt and evolve with the situation.  
 
In the meantime, we are trading as normal and encourage you to continue to visit the club. We have some great recent additions to 
our promotions schedule such as Drag Bingo each Tuesday evening from 7pm and an upcoming $50k combined - cash draw and 
Eftpos card promotion.  
 
See you at the Steelers. 
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